
Year 6 Newsletter Date: w/b 14/06/2021

Hello,

Homework:
You will find any logins that your child needs in their green homework
log.

Mymaths:
In our maths lessons this week we have completed the SATs papers
from 2019.
There will be MyMaths activities to consolidate their learning on
decimals.
There are three activities which need to be completed this week to
revise the learning we have been concentrating on in class.

- Dividing decimals by whole numbers
- Multiply decimals by whole numbers
- Multiplying decimals by 10 and 1000

Spelling shed:
The children are expected to complete 4 games weekly on
playedshed.com. This week the children have been practising words
with bases <fac>, <fec> and <fic> meaning to make or to do.

Reading: Children should continue to read at least three times per
week. Even though the children read for 30-40 minutes a day in
school, it is of utmost importance for children to continue developing
their reading skills at home on a regular basis.

Topic:
Thank you to all the children who sent history stories to Miss Keogh. A
special mention goes to Thomas P, Katie B and Amy S who have had
their stories sent to the Historical Association.

Reminders for half-term:
Malvern and week beginning 21st June
A lot of the children in Year Six will be going to a residential school in
Malvern next week.
(6L and some of 6G Monday-Wednesday. 6C and some of 6G
Wednesday-Friday).
Please ensure that you look on the school website for the
recommended kit list.

Days for Forest rangers:

6C children attending Malvern and 6G children who are attending
Malvern in the second part of the week: Tuesday am

Children from 6C, 6G and 6L who are not attending Malvern at all:
Wednesday pm

6L children attending Malvern and 6G children who are attending
Malvern in the first part of the week: Friday am

Non-uniform:

All children, who are remaining at school next week, are permitted to
wear non-uniform (this includes wearing their leavers’ hoodie). Please
refer to last week’s letter concerning clothing requirements for forest
rangers.

DT project:
Next week as part of our activity week,  we will be making shelters. In
order to do this activity, a large amount of newspapers are required.
Therefore, we would appreciate it if you could send any suitable and
unwanted newspapers to school with your child.

Thank you,

Miss Cox, Miss Gatfield and Mr Laight


